
AMEDD Civilian Corps Chief Msg---Happy 19th!      (26 March 2015) 

All, 

Just a short note (yes, really this time!) to wish you all “Happy Birthday” on this 19th anniversary of the 
AMEDD Civilian Corps!  I can’t tell you how proud I am of you and all you do every day in support of the 
Army Medical Department Team mission.  Thank you so much and a very happy birthday to all of you!!! 

Blessings, 

gregg 

Gregg Stevens, SES 
Deputy to the Commanding General 
AMEDD Center and School 
Chief, AMEDD Civilian Corps 
 

 


